
 From: Jennifer Langford, AIA, CNU, PA LEED® AP
ARCHITECTURE | TOWN PLANNING | NEW URBAN DESIGN
Jennifer@jlangford.com
July 10, 2024

To: Alachua County Building Department

Project: Permit #: 
Zip Line Park

Contractor: Leonard Sprague Construction

To Whom it May Concern:

Regarding the above project:

The Zip Line Amusement Ride portion of the project is in a naturalistic setting and has unique 
design features, including tower structures. Per the structural design engineer for these towers, 
providing fully compliant ADA access to each feature would be infeasible without prohibitive 
expense. The course designer has, though, provided an accessible section of the course. See course 
and tower design documents and letter from Hubbard Merrell Engineering for full details. This 
accessible landing point is connected by an accessible route to the fully ADA accessible Welcome 
Center building and to provide ADA complaint accessible parking areas as required. This condition 
appears to comply with the spirit of the code section 234 – Amusement Rides.

Thank you,

Jennifer Langford, AIA, CNU, PA
Architect: AR 16554
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